Letter to Stakeholders

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Stakeholder's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring the safety and
well-being of our community, we want to inform you about the enhanced cleaning protocols we
are implementing at [Organization Name].

In response to [reason for enhanced protocols, e.g., ongoing health concerns], we have adopted
the following measures:

e Increased frequency of cleaning and disinfecting high-touch surfaces.

o Use of EPA-approved cleaning agents effective against viral pathogens.

« Training for staff on safe and effective cleaning practices.

« Regular monitoring and adjustments to our cleaning protocols based on the latest
guidelines from health authorities.

We are dedicated to maintaining a safe environment and are confident that these measures will
help in safeguarding the health of our stakeholders, employees, and visitors.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. If you have any questions or concerns,
please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



